
National Clinical Excellence Awards:
2021 appeals process delayed

News story

Information about delays in processing appeal requests for the 2021 awards
round.

The Advisory Committee on Clinical Excellence Awards (ACCEA) is unfortunately
experiencing delays in processing appeal requests due to a high volume of
appeals resulting from the size of the 2021 awards round, staff illness and
implementing reform.

We apologise for any inconvenience these delays may have caused and would
like to reassure all appellants that their requests are being considered
carefully. All those who submitted an appeal request will hear from the ACCEA
secretariat in due course.

We thank all those affected for their patience and understanding.
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